
 
FROM: Grotenhuis, Dirk <Dirk.Grotenhuis@aecom.com> 
TO: Christopher Berry <crberry@metrocast.net>; Joanna Arendarczyk <jarendarczyk@nottingham-

nh.gov>; 'EDUARD VIEL' <edviel@comcast.net> 
CC: Stef Casella <scasella@strafford.org> 
RE: Mitchell Road Subdivision 8-12-2020 Re-Cap and Request 
 
Mr. Berry,  
 
We have not heard back from the Town’s attorney to provide opinion on the need for variance. It may 
come tomorrow but would not allow both parties enough time to review, and even if a variance isn’t 
needed, more information on behalf of the applicant is needed to move forward. 
 
We will continue the hearing for this project. 
 
 
 
Dirk Grotenhuis 
Chairman, Town of Nottingham Planning Board 
 


